
 

 

CALAVERAS PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the CALAVERAS PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT regular 

meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 12, 2016 has been rescheduled. 

The next regular meeting will therefore be held on Tuesday, July 19, 2016 at 7:00 

p.m. at Calaveras Public Utilities District office, 506 W. Saint Charles St, San 

Andreas, CA. 

 

Kate Jesus 

Admin Acct Assistant 
 


